
PUBLIC HEARING 
PRESIDIO COUNTY 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
 
Presidio County will hold a public hearing at 5:30 p.m. on June 18, 2015, at the 
Presidio County Annex located at 300 East O’Reilly Street in Presidio, regarding 
the Texas Department of Agriculture’s CDBG Program. Citizens are encouraged 
to attend to discuss the citizen participation plan, local housing and community 
development needs, available funding, eligible activities, past use of funds, and 
development of CDBG applications. Written comments may also be submitted to 
the County Judge’s office at P.O. Box 606, Marfa, Texas 79843. Persons with 
disabilities or others requiring auxiliary aids or services to participate in this 
hearing should make arrangements with the County Judge’s office at 432-729-
4452 at least two days before the hearing. Este aviso se puede 
encontrar  en inglés y en español en la corte del Condado. 
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